
Connect with us!

A gracious welcome to our new chairs and groups advisor!
department chair, Professor Paul Reeve
Associate Chair, Associate Professor Julia Ault
Student Groups Faculty Advisor, Associate Professor Janet Theiss

The History Student Association is a U of U tradition that
provides students of any major the opportunity to mingle with

fellow history enthusiasts and to learn from history professors
and noted historians.

In recent years, the COVID-19 pandemic put a halt to most club
activities, but with cases down and the “new normal” of a post-
pandemic world opening again, the HSA is ready to roar back to

life. Co-presidents Ryan Desmond and Emma Fox are already
planning mixers, socials, movie nights, and opportunities to hear
from the learned faculty of the History Department in 2022-2023.
Keep an eye open for mentions of upcoming events around campus

and here in the History Department newsletter.



If you would like to join the HSA, simply fill out this online form:
https://history.utah.edu/undergraduate/forms/hsa-membership-

app.pdf. Any U of U student can join, and membership is not
required to attend most events. Bring friends! 
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Welcome Back!

A message from your
History Student Association Co-Presidents
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https://twitter.com/uofuhistory
https://history.utah.edu/undergraduate/forms/hsa-membership-app.pdf
https://history.utah.edu/


STUDENT
OPPORTUNITIES

Internships, conferences,
scholarships, and job

postings for undergrads
and grads.






More information here



NEW STUDENT
WELCOME

The Office of Orientation
and Transition invites

you to a welcome at
Kingsbury Hall followed

by a picnic.



More information here



NEW HISTORY
PROFESSORS & FALL

2022 COURSES

Check out course
offerings from our

newest faculty members,
Assistant Professors

Chris Low and Brandon
Render.

More information here

Centers

A u g u s t  2 0 2 2

Classes Begin August 22nd
Last day to Add Without a Permission Code: August 26th

Last Day to Waitlist: August 26th 

Multiple Ways to Connect to
the College of Humanities

University Dates & Deadlines

August 10: "The Betrayal of Anne Frank" - 2pm
August 18: BIPOC Check-In Group - Noon

August 30: Welcome Back Bash - 3pm
August 31: Arts Bash - 11am

August 31: Women's Resource Center Welcome Back Bash

Campus Events

https://humanities.utah.edu/about/centers.php
https://history.utah.edu/undergraduate/student-opportunities.php
https://orientation.utah.edu/weeks-of-welcome/new-student-welcome.php
https://student.apps.utah.edu/uofu/stu/ClassSchedules/main/1228/class_list.html?subject=HIST
https://humanities.utah.edu/humanitiesradio/
https://humanities.utah.edu/perspectives/2020-2021/index.php
https://events.utah.edu/?trumbaEmbed=view%3Devent%26eventid%3D159962232
https://events.utah.edu/?trumbaEmbed=view%3Devent%26eventid%3D155902272
https://diversity.utah.edu/event/wbb-2022/
https://events.utah.edu/?trumbaEmbed=view%3Devent%26eventid%3D160163728
https://events.utah.edu/?trumbaEmbed=view%3Devent%26eventid%3D160875933

